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Ms Cate Faehrmann MLC 
Chair 
Portfolio Committee No.7 – Planning and Environment 
c/o Budget Estimates Secretariat 
Parliament House 
Macquarie Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 

CLARIFICATION OF EVIDENCE 

Dear Ms Faehrmann 

I wish to clarify the evidence I provided to Portfolio Committee No.7 during the Environment and 
Heritage hearing for Budget Estimates on 1 March 2022. 

At the hearing, the Hon Walt Secord, MLC asked me how many nominations were submitted in 
the nomination round for the Blue Plaques program, held in late 2021.  

During the hearing, I answered “There were 761 nominations through the nomination process.” 
This is recorded on page 43 of the uncorrected transcript. 

I wish to clarify this response. Heritage NSW in fact received 763 nominations during the 
nomination round. 

I trust this information is of assistance. If further clarification is required, please contact my office 
on (02) 

Yours sincerely 

Sam Kidman  
Executive Director 
Heritage NSW 
Department of Premier and Cabinet 

29 March 2022 


